
Code Course Instructor Module Day Time Dates Delivery

MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON SOUTHWEST (GREATER ST. MATTHEW BAPTIST CHURCH) - 14919 South Main, Houston, TX 77053

TH-320 Doctrine of the Bible Serrato 1 TH 7:00-10:00 pm August 22-October 10 X

MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384MAIN CAMPUS: HOUSTON NORTH - 3705 College Park Drive, The Woodlands, Texas 77384

BI-203 New Testament Survey Voronenko 1 M 7:00-10:00 pm August 19-October 14 X

MS-312 Ministry Stewardship Letting 1-2 W 12:00-1:30 pm August 21-December 18 X

RS-210 Research Writing & Technology Cox 2 TH 7:00-10:00 pm October 24-December 19 X

HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563HITCHCOCK TEACHING SITE (GREATER ST. MATTHEWS BAPTIST CHURCH) - 6333 Highway 6 - Hitchcock, TX 77563

BI-303 Pentateuch Wilson 1 TU 7:00-10:00 pm August 20-October 8 X

TH-410 Doctrine 2 - Man, Sin, Salvation Serrato 2 TU 7:00-10:00 pm October 29-December 17 X

BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705BEAUMONT TEACHING SITE (ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH) - 3920 W. Cardinal Drive - Beaumont, TX 77705

BI-305 The History of Israel Haywood 1 TH 7:00-10:00 pm August 22-October 10 X

BI-307 Prophetic Books Haywood 2 TH 7:00-10:00 pm October 24-December 19 X

SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250SAN ANTONIO TEACHING SITE (BANDERA ROAD CITY CHURCH) - 9435 Bandera Road (Room #6) - San Antonio, TX 78250

TH-300 The Life of the Believer Saathoff 2 TH 7:00-10:00 pm October 24-December 19 X

MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   MIDLAND TEACHING SITE (MIDLAND BIBLE CHURCH) - 2800 North A Street - Midland, TX 79705   

BI-340 The Life of Christ Campbell 2 M 7:00-10:00 pm October 28-December 16 X

DELIVERY METHODSDELIVERY METHODS

X Professor is physically teaching from the location with remote online streaming (real-time or archived viewing) available. 

X Professor is teaching via live interactive video conference with remote online streaming (real-time or archived viewing) available. Professor not present at location. 

Notes:

Open Registration Dates: June 17-July 26 •  Late Registration Dates: July 29-August 9 (Fee Applies for Returning Students Only)                     

Notes:
All courses are one module and worth 3 credits unless otherwise noted. Biblical language classes are one semester. Schedule subject to change without prior notice.  

Notes:

*** Students must take less than 50% of their program at any teaching site; the remainder may be completed at a main campus (TW and/or SW), online, streaming video 
(synchronous or asynchronous/archived), or any combination thereof.

FALL 2013 UNDERGRADUATE COURSE SCHEDULE
Visit gsot.edu/register to register online or call 877.476.8674 for more information. 



GRACE SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY • UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS DEGREE COMPLETION PLANGRACE SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY • UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS DEGREE COMPLETION PLANGRACE SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY • UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS DEGREE COMPLETION PLANGRACE SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY • UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS DEGREE COMPLETION PLANGRACE SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY • UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMS DEGREE COMPLETION PLAN

Code Course Name Biblical Studies 
Certificate (BSC)

AA in Biblical 
Studies (AABS)

BA in Biblical 
Studies (BABS)

INTRODUCTORY COREINTRODUCTORY COREINTRODUCTORY COREINTRODUCTORY COREINTRODUCTORY CORE

RS-101 College Skills 1

RS-210 Research Writing and Technology 3 3

TH-300 The Life of the Believer 3 3 3

TH-310 Principles of Biblical Interpretation 3 3 3

TH-320 Doctrine of the Bible 3 3

BIBLE EXPOSITIONBIBLE EXPOSITIONBIBLE EXPOSITIONBIBLE EXPOSITIONBIBLE EXPOSITION

BI-201 Old Testament Survey 3

BI-203 New Testament Survey 3

BI-303 Pentateuch 3 3

BI-305 The History of Israel 3 3

BI-307 Prophetic Books 3

BI-309 Poetic Books 3

BI-340 The Life of Christ 3 3

BI-342 Pauline Epistles (less Romans) 3 3

BI-344 Romans 3 3

NT-517 General Epistles 3

BI-140 Daniel / Revelation 3

SYSTEMATIC THEOLOGYSYSTEMATIC THEOLOGYSYSTEMATIC THEOLOGYSYSTEMATIC THEOLOGYSYSTEMATIC THEOLOGY

TH-250 Survey of Bible Doctrine 3

TH-405 Doctrine 1 - God and Spirit Beings 3

TH-410 Doctrine 2 - Man, Sin, Salvation 3 3 3

TH-415 Doctrine 3 - Christ and the Holy Spirit 3

TH-420 Doctrine 4 - The Church 3 3

TH-430 Doctrinal Summary 1 2

TH-435 Doctrinal Summary 2 2

MINISTRY SKILLSMINISTRY SKILLSMINISTRY SKILLSMINISTRY SKILLSMINISTRY SKILLS

MS-312 Ministry Stewardship 3 3 3

MS-310 Conflict Resolution 3 3

MS-402 Homiletics 3

MS-404 Spiritual Leadership 3

MS-430 Internship 3

GENERAL EDUCATIONGENERAL EDUCATIONGENERAL EDUCATIONGENERAL EDUCATIONGENERAL EDUCATION

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

0 18 36
Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

Students transfer into Grace their General Education (GE) credits. These are required with a minimum 
of three semester hours (or equivalent) in each of the following: humanities, fine arts, behavioral 
science, social science, communications, natural science, and math. Students may complete their GE 
requirements concurrently with their studies at Grace.

ELECTIVESELECTIVESELECTIVESELECTIVESELECTIVES

6 9 15

MENTORSHIPMENTORSHIPMENTORSHIPMENTORSHIPMENTORSHIP

Number of Semesters Required (non-credit)Number of Semesters Required (non-credit) 2 3 6

TOTAL CREDIT HOURSTOTAL CREDIT HOURS 31 63 121


